
April 6, 2013 
 
 
 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
State of Oregon 
 
Dear Committee Members, 
We are writing you to communicate our support of four bills before your 
committee.  We believe these four bills, SB 347, SB 700, SB 699, and SB 796 
will help move our state toward reducing gun violence.  Our hope is that 
eventually there will be a ban on military-style rifles and high capacity magazines. 
 
Please accept this letter as our written testimony in support of these four bills.  
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
David and Sylvia Keller 
2004 Ridgewood Lane 
Lake Oswego, OR 97034 
 
 
 
 
 


